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ATTACHMENT B 



Subject: PRA Comment on public file
Your Letter:

The FCC should maintain its current requirements for 
broadcasters to maintain a local public inspection file. 
The public inspection file contains information about 
stations' programming, ownership structure, and 
compliance with FCC rules and regulations that is 
critical to public and FCC oversight of broadcaster 
performance. 

The FCC depends on viewers and listeners to provide 
information about whether stations are meeting their 
public interest obligations to local communities. In 
order for citizens to engage with their local stations or 
to file complaints with the FCC, they need access to 
information about broadcast stations' activities and 
practices. 

The FCC is asking if it should end a requirement that is certain to result in more job losses for
NABET-CWA members. We need to let the FCC know the proposal to end the required public
inspection files is bad for jobs and the public. The FCC licenses airwaves to broadcasters and
the public inspection file allows citizens to monitor broadcasters and ensure they are upholding
the requirements of their licenses.

The FCC is seeking comments about the elimination of the public inspection files and
NABET-CWA members need to make our voices heard.

Use our form below to send your comments directly to the FCC.

Note: We will also submit your comments to be part of the public record at the FCC.

First Name*

Last Name*

Email*
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Street*

Street 2

City*

State/Province*

Select a state

Zip/Postal Code*

Send Your Message
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